
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING PAYMENT AND BILLING 
Payment is expected at time of visit 

Beginning December 2024, the Jefferson County Department of Health will mail 
billing statements to patients with a balance due. If you feel there is an error in 
the amount billed or the amount past due, you may call the Central Billing Office 
at 205-558-2100. 

Code of Alabama §45-37-171.40 Upon establishment of fees by the Jefferson County Board of Health the 
Board is authorized to charge and collect the fees so established for the services rendered and designated. 
 


